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From Our Readers: 

Dear Kirk, 

Always enjoy receiving your magazine and BCMC 
information. For an old guy, it helps to keep me up to 
date-and recognize many of the younger folks who are accepting the responsibilities. This is the 
21st BCMC-first in Louisville in 1980-good job and thanks. And 25 years for WTCA-first TPI 
"advising committee" formed at 1975 NHBA in Dallas. 

George Eberle 
St. Louis, Missouri 

Dear Kirk, 

ASI Commander, along with Fenton, Wynn & Associates, wish to express our appreciation for a 
job well done! Please share with the board of directors, staff and committees that BCMC 2000 
was a tremendous success. Their hard work and commitment to the future growth of the 
industry was evident in every aspect of the show. 

Again, thank you for a wonderful show! 

Sincerely, 

Tim Killday, Dale Fenton, Clyde Wynn & Kara Hunt 

Dear Kirk: 

You are to be congratulated on a “job well done” in the management of BCMC 2000.... 

I think BCMC is better every year and this year was no exception. The speakers were well 
informed, and very capable of delivering their message. The exhibits were well done, new ideas 
everywhere. I received the usual re-charge of my “free enterprise” batteries. As I have stated 



many times, BCMC is a great illustration of the good old USA entrepreneurial spirit. 

Please keep up the good work. 

Very truly yours, 

John E. Meeks, P.A., Consulting Engineer 
Fort Lauderdale, Florida 

WOODWORDS encourages feedback and dialogue on the issues that face our 
industry. If you are interested in sharing your thoughts or opinions on an issue 
raised in this or any issue of WOODWORDS, simply send a letter to the editor via 
fax at 608/274-3329 or email at editor@sbcmag.info. The staff does reserve the 
right to edit submissions for length, grammar and clarity.
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The mission of Structural Building Components Magazine (SBC) is to increase the knowledge of and to promote the 
common interests of those engaged in manufacturing and distributing of structural building components to ensure growth 
and continuity, and to be the information conduit by staying abreast of leading-edge issues. SBC will take a leadership 
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